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I think it is time to allow more buildable land if we are going to address the housing 

crisis in Oregon.  The other choice would be to allow country properties to divide and 

add more dwellings.  I think using the 200 acres already set aside would be a better 

choice for our state.  Thank you.  Belinda Mace 


